
 THE PRESIDENT 
      OF THE  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

23 June 2021 

Excellency, 

I have the honour to transmit herewith, a letter from H.E. Mr. Julio Arriola, 
Permanent Representative of Paraguay to the United Nations regarding the second virtual 
informal dialogue to explore possible alternatives for the United Nations Pledging 
Conference for Development Activities, scheduled for Tuesday, 29 June 2021, at 3��p.m. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Volkan BOZKIR 

All Permanent Representatives and  
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 



 
 Permanent Mission of Paraguay  
 to the United Nations 

 
21 June 2021 

 
Excellency,  
              
             I am writing with reference to the informal dialogue to explore possible alternatives 
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